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Bailador Technology Investments Limited 

Level 20, 20 Bond Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

A.C.N. 601 048 275 

Friday, 21 May 2021 
 
 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 

Bailador Security Purchase Plan (“SPP”) 
 

ASX-listed technology and expansion capital fund, Bailador Technology Investments Limited 
(“Bailador”,”Company”,ASX:BTI) is pleased to announce the SPP announced on 28 April 2021 closed on 
Tuesday 18 May 2021. 

Bailador received applications of $4m from eligible shareholders. Applications are still being processed with 
shares expected to be allotted on 27 May 2021. 

Bailador’s Chairman, David Kirk commented on the closure of the SPP: 

“The Board of Bailador is pleased with the support shown by Company’s shareholders. The funds raised 
through the SPP and the recent placement will ensure Bailador is well positioned to capitalise on a strong 
pipeline of potential investments.” 

The SPP followed a $20m placement which was announced on 28 April 2021. 

 

–Ends– 
 
 

Approved for release by 

Helen Plesek 

Company Secretary 
+61 2 9223 2344 
investorservices@bailador.com.au 

 

Important Notice 

Bailador Investment Management Pty Ltd ACN 143 060 511 (‘Manager’) has prepared the information in this 
announcement. This announcement has been prepared for the purposes of providing general information 
only and does not constitute an offer, invitation, solicitation or recommendation with respect to the 
purchase or sale of any securities in BTI, nor does it constitute financial product or investment advice, nor 
take into account your investment, objectives, taxation situation, financial situation or needs. Any investor 
must not act on the basis of any matter contained in this announcement in making an investment decision 
but must make its own assessment of BTI and conduct its own investigations and analysis. Past performance 
is not a reliable indicator or future performance. 


